
Latest update:  26 March 2020 

 

• The Term 1 Centre classes have finished. 
• Similarly, all Distance Education teaching programs (classes for Term 1 have also 

finished.  Distance Education students will be receiving their distance Workbooks by 
the first week of the holidays. 

• Due to the COVID-19 all new online student enrolments are suspended until further 
notice – this is for both Centre classes and Distance Education classes. 

• After the Term 1 holidays finish, the Centre Classes are due to resume on Saturday 18 
April. However, the current indication is that this is unlikely to happen and that all 
school-aged students will be working from home in Term 2. We will place any new 
government changes on this website. 

• Students in centre classes must be available to be in contact with their Language 
teacher on the same dates and times as for when they physically attend the Centres. 
For Term 2  the dates are as follows:  (Saturdays):  18 April, 2 May, 9 May, 16 May, 
23 May, 30 may, 13 June, 20 June, (27 June is VCE only). There are equivalent dates 
for mid-week classes. In the event that students are working from home, parents can 
assist their child/children by providing: 

 an appropriate learning environment between 9.00am and 12.15pm where 
the students will not be interrupted; 

 a digital device (ipad, laptop) with access to email and internet; and  
 assistance with learning tasks and other support as required. 

• The Distance Education Courses (classes) will resume on Wednesday 15 April and 
continue from where they left off in Term 1. 

• Students/parents/teachers should be aware that the Government might extend the 
Term 1 holidays beyond Tuesday 14 April. 

• All associated school gatherings will, of course, not go ahead (concerts, seminars, 
staff conferences, etc). 

Let us hope that this extraordinary emergency and associated suffering finishes as soon as 
possible and that we go back to having a normal life. 

 


